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CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE
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Construction Open House:
4 p.m. to 6 p.m.
St. Johns County Auditorium
500 San Sebastian View
St. Augustine, FL 32084
In Person:
Drop by between 4 and 6 p.m.
to view displays and discuss the upcoming resurfacing improvements on U.S. 1 (State Road 207 to the City Gates) with FDOT staﬀ and consultants. 
Online: 
www.nflroads.com/COH



 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is scheduled to begin a resurfacing project on U.S. 1 (State Road 5) from State Road 207 to the St. Augustine City Gates in June 2021. This work will include roadway paving and concrete rehabilitation work. Construction crews will also be removing on-street parking along U.S. 1 from State Road 207 to the St. Augustine City Gates to install buffered bicycle lanes. To safely complete this work, daytime and nighttime lane closures will be necessary. 

Project documents will be available for review at the meeting or online at www.nflroads.com/coh. 

Questions? Contact Bianca Speights, FDOT
 at (904) 360-5647 or
Bianca.Speights@dot.state.fl.us

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Bianca Speights at least seven days prior to the construction open house at (904) 831-3368 or Bianca.Speights@dot.state.fl.us.
ABOUT THE PROJECT
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